
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

UMDAPN01/2016/2017 
 

              INVITATION TO ALL SERVICE PROVIDERS: WEB BASE CENTRAL SUPPLIERS DATABASE 
REGISTRATION 

 
This advert aims to raise awareness of the WEB BASE CENTRAL SUPPLIERS DATABASE (CSD) 
solution, which was launched on 01 September 2015. The system will took full effect as from 01 
July 2016. 
 
All prospective service providers are invited to register on the WEB BASE CENTRAL DATABASE 
with National Treasury as possible and please provide the UMDA with the CSD number. Failure 
to do so will result in the service provider being unable to do business with the UMDA. The main 
purpose of the registration amongst other is to eliminate challenges experienced in the current 
decentralized procurement systems. Suppliers can use the following to register www.csd.gov.za 
Suppliers will require the following information to register online. 
 
1. Active email address. 

2. Working telephone and cell phone number                                                                    

3. Identity number. 

4. Company registration number. 

5. Valid proof of residential and postal  

6. Incoming tax reference number. 

To those prospective service providers who are already registered with CSD we requesting them 
to please supply us with the CSD number. 
 
 For enquiries, please contact Mr. S’thembiso Mbatha (Finance & Procurement Officer) on 
sthe@umda.org.za 035 550 3080 during office hours postal address P.O Box 367, St Lucia 3936. 

        26 July 2016 

   ……………………………..     ……………………………………. 

   MR. MM. NTULI     Date                

  CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER     

http://www.csd.gov.za/
mailto:sthe@umda.org.za

